FW: Aztec RV Resort

Benjamin Ziskal
Sent:Tuesday, February 18, 2014 9:27 AM
To: Andrew Pinney

See below.

Benjamin J. Ziskal, AICP

Director of Economic Development

City of Margate, Economic Development Dept.
5790 Margate Blvd.

Margate, FL 33063

bziskal@margatefl.com

954-972-6454

Office Hours : Mon-Thu 8:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.

From: Greg Proctor [mailto:greg.proctor@carnahan-proctor.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2014 1:31 PM

To: Benjamin Ziskal

Cc: JeanGuy Sylvain; Annie

Subject: Aztec RV Resort

Ben

Pursuant to our last discussion, | have been authorized by Aztec RV Resort Inc. to proceed with the
process of amending the RV Ordinance. Therefore, on behalf of Aztec RV Resort Inc., we request a
change to the language in the RVRP Zoning District of the Code. We ask that the language under C8 (a)
that states RV lot structures shall be of uniform design and materials be changed to RV lot structures to
be of uniform design and appearance. It is understood that these structures shall follow the colors that
are on file with the City as per the Code.

Please review and confirm with me that we can be on the City's DRC meeting March 6th, P&Z for April 1,
First Commission meeting April 16 and second Commission meeting May 7th. As | understand, the Clty
will display the required ads with the requirement that the Fees be paid by the applicant. If there is
anything further that you need from me, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thanks

Greg M. Proctor, P.E.
CEO / President

Carnahan, Proctor and Cross, Inc.

814 So. Military Trail, Deerfield Beach, FL 33442
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